
From: Janet McAliley [mailto:jrmca@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Sunday, November 09, 2008 5:37 PM 
To: Comments 
Cc: jcurran@flabarfndn.org 
Subject: RIN#3064-AD37 
 
I write to urge inclusion of "IOLTA" accounts in FDIC Temporary Liquidity Guarantee Program. 
IOLTA funds support community based organizations in their efforts to provide legal 
representation for the poor. These services are in need now more than ever.  Janet McAliley 
 


